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Notes for Parent Committee Meeting 

 
  
Troop 393- Committee meeting 30Oct2018 7:15pm 

Troop web site: troop393pa.com 

 

Next meeting date 27Nov2018 
 

Attendance  

Tina Keeler (notes), Mike Prouse, Beth Mitchell, Ken Neumann, Wayne Beiler, Maureen Beiler, 

Jeff Frego, Sean Duke, Jenn Wiley 

  

 

I.Treasury Report 

• Budget update  

 

Checkbook balance                $8,637.80 

Scout accounts       2,206.89 

Campership fund       1,066.15 

Veteran’s memorial fund         440.71 

 

Total Troop Fund     $4,924.05 

 

• Karen Becker reported that scout accounts are up to date and reflect Naval trip expenses.  

Some accounts are negative and need to have money deposited. 

• If you would like to see a breakdown of your scout’s account, please let Karen know.  

She can email a link to the account. 

 

II.Old Business 

• Discussion about who might be missing from Scout Book that may not see emails from 

the troop.  Additional people can be added. 

• Camping at Climber’s Run – had a nice turnout of scouts and Webelos from Pack 286 for 

the fun and games campout.  Scouts also completed a service project for the conservancy 

– pulled invasive plant species. 

• Poinsettia orders have all been turned in.  Jenn Wiley will help Maureen Beiler to 

organize them around 2:30 on December 4th.  Scouts can pick up starting at 5:00pm.  

More details to come. 

 

III.New Business 

• Tina talked to Pack 286 about helping for Scouting for Food pickup since most scouts 

will be at the Naval Academy campout on November 17.  Looking at getting either Troop 

58 or Pack 105 to help with food pick up at Hayward Heath and getting Pack 286 to help 

with Applecroft and Jefferson Square.   

• Ken Neumann would like to look into doing a Gettysburg Trip (maybe April) 

• Ken Neumann will transition to Committee Chair from Mike Prouse.   
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IV.Upcoming Events 

• Nov 10 – Scouting for Food – distribute bags 

• Nov 16-18 – Camping at Naval Academy 

• Nov 20 – No Scout Meeting due to Thanksgiving holiday 

• Dec 4 – Poinsettia Pickup – No Scout Meeting 

• Dec 7-8 – Lock-In for Cookies and Carols 

• Jan 11-12 – Klondike Winter Campout 

• Mar 12 – No Scout Meeting 

• Mar 13 – Hershey Bears Game 

• Apr 6 – Chicken BBQ 

 

 

V.Scoutmaster’s Report (Neal Kuhn). 

• Scouts are transitioning to new leadership positions.  Grant Kuhn will be leaving 

Senior Patrol Leader spot and it will transition to another older scout.   

• There are 12 adults available to drive for Naval Academy weekend, so the troop will 

not take the trailer. 19 Scouts are going.  

• Chemistry merit badge is completed.    

• Environmental Science – scouts should meet with Mr Duke when requirements are 

ready to be signed off. 

• Pack 105 is invited to attend Cookies and Carols from 7-9pm to help with baking 

cookies and assembling gift bags.   

• Sign up will go out soon for Hershey Bears game.  

• Ski Trip will be planned for February. 

• Would like to do some type of float trip in the spring (maybe May)  


